
 
Notice of General Meeting 

     of the Cadet Supporters’ Group 
to be held on Monday, 14 May 2018  

Notice is hereby given that the Cadet Supporters’ Group of St Paul’s School (Bald Hills) Supporters’ 
Association will hold a General Meeting on Monday 14 May 2018 at 7.00 pm in the Cadet Shed, SPS 
School, Bald Hills.  All Supporters are welcome to attend this meeting. 

Agenda (as per attached): 

1. Attendees, apologies 
2. Confirmation of prior meeting minutes 
3. Actions Arising 
4. Officer Commanding Report 
5. Treasurer’s Report 
6. SPSS Association Report 
7. General Business – URGENT REQUIREMENT FOR OFFICE-BEARERS (VACANCIES):  TREASURER 

& SECRETARY 
8. Applications for Membership 
9. Next Meeting and close. 

Tracy J Dare 
(Acting) Secretary 
Cadet Supporters Group. 


